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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 9:05 AM
To: 'Matt Hall'
Cc: Geoff Sears; Joan Cannelli; Louis Arighi
Subject: RE: RO52 1600 63rd Street, Emeryville, CA

Matt, 
  Actually, I approved not monitoring for the next quarter if I do not review the work plan by the time you are scheduled 
to monitor.  Please continue to monitor on a semi‐annual basis until a different monitoring schedule is approved.  
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
 
 
 

From: Matt Hall [mailto:mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2009 4:39 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Geoff Sears; Joan Cannelli; Louis Arighi 
Subject: 1600 63rd Street, Emeryville, CA (RO# 52) 
 
Hello Barbara, 
 
Per our telephone discussion this afternoon, this email requests a postponement of groundwater monitoring activities at 
the subject property until approval of the work plan for additional investigation. 
 
Monitoring of the current well network has been ongoing since January 2007.  The data indicates a small area of the 
property with an observed layer of high viscosity, non-mobile free phase product (FPP).  The FPP is currently being 
treated using hydrophobic socks and a passive FPP collection canister.  Groundwater results obtained to date indicate 
that the groundwater concentrations are stable, and the plume does not appear to be moving.  We have proposed 
additional off-site investigation in a work plan dated 9 March 2009, and request to suspend groundwater monitoring until 
approval of this work plan. 
 
Thanks for you time today, and please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew B. Hall, PE 
Senior Project Engineer 
Treadwell&Rollo 
A Bay Area Green Business 
510/874-4500 x556 
510/289-9310 (cell) 
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com 
 


